
Fremont Township Report  
Suspended Township Meeting  

April 28, 2020 
  
 
By order of the State of Michigan regarding “Stay at home” and having limited virtual access the 
Township board passed Resolution 2020-3 that suspends regular meetings until that order is lifted.  
The newest order from the State of Michigan is that the “Stay at home” has been extended until May 
15, 2020. 
 
Financial reports by the Treasurer and clerk are hereby presented, and accepted by the Supervisor. 
Report will be posted on the township web site http://www.fremonttwnshp.com.  Approval of the 
reports will be acted upon when the “Stay at home” order is lifted and the township board can 
resume regular meetings.   
 
Minutes of March 24, 2020   
Treasurers Report  
 General Fund  97,439.05 
 Investment Account  97,107.37 
 Fire Department  26,704.94 
 First Response  81,599.66 

Zoning       286.53 

Bills submitted and paid 
 General Fund Check# 9855 – 9866 + On line Payments 7,099.66 
 Fire Department      Check# 5177 – 5183  + On line Payments 2,156.01 
 First Response Check# 1136 + On line Payment                    722.98   

Reports (if any)  
             Supervisor:  Gerad discussed road brining with Bill Kenny from Michigan Chloride. We have tabled our application of brine 
on the township secondary roads until we get further information from the a State of Michigan Governors office regarding matching 
funds.  
             Clerk:  Probable “mail-in” election in August.   Minde Lux will advise clerks of responsibilities.  Clerk meeting 
set for  April 29 
Fire Chief - Larry Gott 
Five fire calls since last report: 
03 24 20 Mutual aid  call to assist Shepherd fire on a structure fire on E Jerseyville Rd 
 03 25 20 Mutual aid call to assist Millbrook Rolland Fire on a grass fire on  
W South County Line Rd 
04 03 20 Ditch fire on W Blanchard Rd near S Meridian Rd 
 04 12 20 Fire alarm on S Fordyce Rd near W Pleasant Valley  - false alarm, new installation 
04 13 20 Fire alarm on S Fordyce Rd  (3 doors south of previous days alarm) caused by power outage 
Truck maintenance - 518 (IH brush truck) required a battery replacement  
516 (Dodge brush truck) is nearly completed,  has been operational for some time, but has recently received a relief valve and still has 
a couple reels to be plumbed. Biggest item left is door lettering,  that has become quite expensive for the style of letters we 
typically use,  but is none the less necessary. 
 
Building and grounds maintainence: 
A laid off firefighter (plumber) repaired a slow drain that has been a long standing problem. 
Maple tree on south side of station was found to be putting roots again our well housing,  cracking it. The tree was removed recently 
and very shortly will be completely cleaned up, including grinding out stump and seeding the  lawn.  
  
FTFD has held no training meetings in April. Hoping to be able to resume soon. 


